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Collin Central Appraisal District

December 19, 2024

Donald Mclntyre, Superintendent
Princeton ISD

321 Panther Pkwy.

Princeton, TX 75407

RE: Board of Directors election results, one-year term or three-year term, beginning January 1, 2025

Dear Superintendent Mclintyre:

The final tabulated results for the five (5) appointed Board of Directors positions for the Collin Central
Appraisal District are complete. The term of these newly elected members is January 1, 2025 through
December 31, 2025 for the two members that draw for a one-year term. The three members that
draw a three-year term will serve from January 1, 2025 through December 31, 2027.

In accordance with Texas Property Tax Code Sec. 6.03, | have counted the votes and declare the
following candidates received the largest number of votes. The officially appointed members of the
Board of Directors for Collin Central Appraisal District are as follows:

Mr. Alvin Benton
Mr. Richard Grady
Mr. Brian Mantzey
Mr. Jerry Tartaglino
Ms. Veronica Yost

Collin County Tax Assessor/Collector Mr. Scott Grigg, will also be an ex-officio member.

Additionally, there are three (3) publicly elected members from the May 2024 general election, who
took their seats beginning July 1, 2024, for a total of nine (9) members. Those members are:

Mr. Robert Philo, Place 1
Ms. Sumbel Zeb, Place 2
Mr. Andrew Cook, Place 3

Regards,

Pty Ll

Marty Wright
Chief Appraiser
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